
  

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
24th March 2025 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to inform you that Year 1 will be visiting The Story Museum in Oxford on Wednesday 14th May 2025 
for a fun and educational day exploring the magic of stories. 

In addition to exploring The Story Museum’s fascinating exhibits, the children will also take part in a Story Play 
session, where they will engage in a creative and interactive storytelling experience that brings stories to life. 

Key Information: 

 We will be travelling by coach, leaving at 10:30 am and returning to school by 3:30 pm, in time for normal 
home time. If we are delayed, we will inform parents via an Arbor message. 

 Children should:  
o Arrive at school at the normal time. 
o Wear school uniform and sensible shoes for walking. 
o Bring a packed lunch and a bottle of water. 

Cost and Payment: 
The cost of the trip is £17.92, which covers the coach and entry to The Story Museum. Payment should be made via 
ParentPay by Tuesday, 15th April 2025. 

As a school, we cannot run trips at a loss. Therefore, we must ensure that sufficient funds are collected to make this 
trip viable. If we do not receive enough payments, we may need to cancel the trip and will notify you in good time. 

Consent: 
All consents to travel and attend this trip are collected via the ParentPay payment item. Without consent, your child 
will not be able to attend the trip. 

Volunteer Helpers: 
If you are available to help on the day, we would love to have you join us! Please let us know by filling in this FORM. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Year 1 Team 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=QF83S2NHt06j_RFeYu7GMYJz6tZlPfNCp0J-TMaiECtUNTlNNUJFNUtQQkZaNkMwMkMxTzJYMVlCRS4u

